
 
 

2015 MICA/CIMA REPORT 
 

For 2015, we had 2790 individual participants, up from 2014 (2613), our largest ever.  We 
also had 167 teams down just 13 from our highest last year of 180.  The total number of 
countries was best ever at 14 up from 11 last year, with 10 in 2013, and 11 in 2012. The 
following table outlines the participation for the past 5 years. 
 
This was the first year for para categories, we hope it will grow in the future! 

 

  2015  2014  2013  2012  2011   

  Ind Team Ind Team Ind Team Ind Team Ind  Team 

Argentina 38 1 109 13 93 10 51 11    

Barbados 12    17    27   

Brazil 378 75 415 94 203 63 213 32 185  35 

Canada 264 17 274 21 193 9 100 7 129  22 

Colombia 154 21 208 14 126 11 102 10 159  26 

Cuba 30    40       

Dominican 
Republic 

51 14     41 6 34   

Ecuador 85 20 101 18   43 8 35  14 

El Salvador 21 7 42 12 40 9 31 8 37  9 

Guatemala 39 3   37 8 23  18   

Paraguay 9  20  15       

Panama            

Peru 31      11     

Puerto 
Rico 

  86      28   

Trinidad & 
Tobago 

74 9 165 8 25 3 26 4 56  5 

USA 
1607  1193  36 

(1400) 
 47 

(1830) 
 37   

             

 Totals 2793 167 2613 180 810 113 688 86 750  109 

            

 
 
The program ran well this year, results were posted within 24 hours of the event 
completion. I must ask that all countries make an effort to confirm the results as soon as 
possible after they are posted.  
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The program using our website is working quite well, the links stay much the same and 
are updated as changes are forwarded by World Archery. The website is set up for future 
events, so we are ready for 2016. I am looking at alternative ways to host the event in the 
future, but for now, what we have works for us! 
 
I hope to find a way to bring in even more participation, suggestions are welcome, how 
can we get your country involved? 
 
Medals were mailed to winning countries in early June. Due to ties, we ran out of Silver, 
but we found a ‘work around’! 
 
I am happy to continue on with this project, if it is your wish, I think it is good for World 
Archery Americas as a whole! 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
 
Al Wills 


